

HELLO!FROM FOO MEE HAR

Dear residents of Gek Poh,

In an exciting start to the lunar year of the tiger, I am happy to announce three recently upgraded playgrounds in Gek Poh for our children.

These playgrounds are near:

- Blk 746 Jurong West Street 73
- Blk 275A Jurong West Street 25
- Blk 272C Jurong West Street 24

To celebrate the new year, we also held our first hybrid event in Gek Poh Ville CC. It has been a long time since we held physical events, and it was great to meet many of you in person again.

In Parliament, I asked questions that you had raised to me, including –



- Vaccinations for students and children
- Inflation and rising cost of living
- Moving towards a low carbon society

2022 is going to be an exciting year. I look forward to sharing more updates in my bi-monthly letters to you.

I wish everyone happiness, good health and prosperity.

Foo Mee Har

MP for West Coast GRC
Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh Division





Scan to read more!

